
 

 
Dear Neighbour, 

 

 

We are writing to provide you with an update of planned works on the Forth Replacement 

Crossing (FRC). 

 
The work involves carrying out utility diversionary works in Hope Street, Inverkeithing . 
 
We plan to close Hope Street to northbound traffic from Friday 25th March 2016 06:00hrs to 10th 
April 2016 12:00hrs inclusive to facilitate the installation of utility diversions.  
 
The associated temporary road diversion is shown on attached Drawing No TTRO/15/136. We also 
enclose Fife Council Order No 2016 describing the works and the alternative route. 
 
The plant involved will include excavators, lorries, vibrating rollers and vibrating plate compactors. 
  
The programme times indicated can be influenced by many factors and may change without warning 
near or during the time of execution.  Also, the overall duration of each element may require to be 
extended to achieve completion should unforseen circumstances be encountered. 
 

For up to date information on the project please see Transport Scotland’s FRC project 

website www.forthreplacementcrossing.info. Should you have any queries, please 

contact our email enquiries@forthreplacementcrossing.info or our Hotline on 0800 078 

6910.  

In addition, our Contact and Education Centre (CEC), located adjacent to the Forth 

Road Bridge offices on the south side of the existing Forth Road Bridge, is manned 

09:00hrs to 17:00hrs Monday to Thursday, 09:00hrs to 16:00hrs on 

Fridays and 10:00hrs to 16:00hrs on Saturdays to deal with enquiries and to supply 

information. 

 

Also, access to the Exhibition room in the building is available at certain times. 

 

For confirmation of all CEC opening times please check the project website. 
 

Issued to –Neighbours adjacent to the works in Hope Street area. 

 

Issue date –Friday 11th March 2016       

 

Ref F90 

  

   

 

http://www.forthreplacementcrossing.info/
mailto:enquiries@forthreplacementcrossing.info




THE FIFE COUNCIL (B981 HOPE STREET (NORTHBOUND), INVERKEITHING) 
(TEMPORARY PROHIBITION OF USE) ORDER 2016 

 
Fife Council has made an Order under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 
prohibiting the use by vehicular traffic of B981 Hope St (Northbound) from Ferrytoll 
Park & Ride to Ferryhills Rd. 
 
The Order is to allow public utility diversion works to be carried out in safety and will 
be operational from 25/03/16 to 10/04/16 or until earlier completion of the works.  
The alternative route for through traffic will be via B980 Castlandhill Rd, Dunfermline 
Wynd, Hill St and B981 High St.  Access for pedestrians will be maintained.  Any 
queries regarding this Notice should be directed to Lynne Lees, Legal Services, Fife 
House, North Street, Glenrothes, Fife KY7 5LT. 

10/03/16 
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